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Dear Parents/Guardians 

As you will be aware the children are taking part in health week this week and will be finishing the 

week off with a Race for Life event on the school field. This event supports Cancer Research and this 

is something that has touched many of our lives in one way or another. This is a sponsored event 

and we have made the decision to extend the time for donations until the end of the year as we are 

aware that children have also taken part in another sponsored event this week. Staff will also be 

taking part in this event and there will be a donation bucket at the top of the school drive on Friday 

for donations to be made on the day towards Cancer Research.   

On Friday (all being well with the weather) children will aim to run 1 mile at least (which is 8 laps of 

the school field). They will do this in their bubbles and will be awarded a medal on completion of the 

race to take home with them. This is an event that the children have been keen to take part in and to 

support the charity. Children are bringing home a sponsor sheet with them and a speech bubble to 

write on as well for who they may be running for. Please help and support your child with their 

speech bubble. 

I am sure this will be a great experience for the children and to raise some money for a worthwhile 

cause. If your family wish to make a donation, please follow the information on the back of the 

sponsor sheet.  

Thank you for your support with this event. 

Yours gratefully 

 

N Longstaff 

Headteacher 
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